
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07593-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 8:10 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2025 8:06 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FLUS> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 12:10 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 9:32 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FLUS>; barbaraethompson@icloud.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Barbara Thompson 
Company: The Sage Colleges 
Primary Phone: 5189607350 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: barbaraethompson@icloud.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

I am writing as a resident of Sarasota County with the request that you deny FPL's proposed rate hike, which 
would primarily benefit its stakeholders and would significantly harm Florida residents, especially those living 
on a fixed income who cannot afford the proposed rate hikes. FPL is operating at a profit with a projected 
revenue surplus and has the funds to make necessary infrastructure changes. Nonetheless, its stakeholders want 
to increase its investor return to 11.9%, well above the national industry average. Does Florida want the dubious 
distinction of approving the largest rate hike in US history? There is no credible reason to approve this hike. 
Electricity is not optional for residents, and I know people in my community who would have to choose 
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between increased FPL fees and medical expenses. Please do not buckle under the pressure of greedy 
stockholders and support Florida's most important stakeholders, its residents. Thank you, Dr. Thompson 
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